
Masonic Temple, Monday Evening, November 23, 20242

At a Special Communication of Friendship Lodge No. 33, A.F. & A. M.
Held on the above date, the following Officers were present:

WB. Michael Leser W.M. WB. Carl Larson            PT Mar.

Bro. Omar Pichette S.W. Bro. Ede Santos Tyler

Bro. Jacob Manke J.W. W.B. Ron Mattson          PT Chap.

RWB Eric Charette S.D. R.W.B. Brian Beals Treas.

Bro. Andrew Pion J.D. M.W.B. Gary Arseneau Sect.

Bro. Patrick Caron S.S. Bro. Charles Wilson Org.

Bro. Eric Vargas J.S. W.B. Ron Mattson Hist.

The Lodge opened on the Master Mason Degree in Masonry in due form at 10:00 am.
32   Members were present.

The Worshipful Master led us in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of our country, 

The Worshipful Master Present were: WB Robert Buntin, Ron Mattson, WB Allyan Lopes, 
WB Jon Faason, WB Richard Burrell, RWB Eric Charette, RWB Peter Boychuck, RWB 
Brian Beals, MWB Gary Arseneau.

The  Master  Mason  degree  was  conferred  on  Bro.  Juan  Arana,  Howard  Cadrain  III,
Jason LaPorte, Brian Nebieolo,

Working tools by

Bro. Andrew Stribling

The Lodge was set to Ease at 11:10 am and set back to labor at 11:18 pm. To continue 
the degree.

The lodge was called to refreshment at 12:06 pm for lunch and called back to labor at  
1:00pm  to portray the final part of the degree.

Lecture by:

Bro. Patrick Caron and Bro. Eric Vargas

Charge by:

WB Ron Mattson

 The Worshipful Master then presented out new Master masons with their White leather 
apron, lecture booklets, ritual books and Bibles.  He congratulated them and welcomed 
them into the lodge.

Bro.  Frank Orlando presented new Bro.  Howard Cadrain with a Square lapel  pin and 
congratulated him on being raised.. MWB spoke on each item, and WB Stribling remind 
them that  there  was a  page in  the  bibles  to  have  the  officers  and  visitors  sign  as  a 
memorial of their raising.



WB Allyan Lope thanked the brothers who came to assist with the degree.  Jason LaPorte 
thanked the lodge and brother for a great degree.  Bro. Jake Manke reminde the Brother of 
the childrens Christmas party and to please let us know (Name & Age) if your child (10 & 
under ) will be attending

Nothing further appearing the Lodge was close at 02:50 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Arseneau P.G.M. Secretary


